
From: Mark Binkley <MWB86@SCDMH.ORG>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: John MagillJHM03@SCDMH.ORG

Date: 8/14/2013 9:59:32 AM
Subject: Sexually Violent Predator Treatment Program -- Proviso 117.115

Attachments: SVP.TalkingPoints.Proviso117.115.SVP_RFP.doc
SVP.Proviso.117.115.Timeline.pdf
SVP.A&D.Summary.8_12_2013.docx

Christian—
 
Mr. Magill wanted me to provide you with the attached information to keep you informed of the progress and plans for the 
RFP seeking proposals from private providers to operate the SVPTP.
 
Let me know if you have any questions, but we plan to update you as the process moves along.
 
--Mark
 
Mark W. Binkley
Deputy Director, Division of Administrative Services
South Carolina Department of Mental Health
P.O. Box 485
2414 Bull Street, Ste. 316
Columbia, SC 29202
 
Ph. 803-898-8392
 
PRIVACY NOTICE: THIS COMMUNICATION IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE 
INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN SCDMH PATIENT 
OR OTHER INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVATE AND PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE BY 
APPLICABLE LAW INCLUDING 45 CFR PART 160 (HIPAA), 42 CFR PART 2 (ALCOHOL AND 
DRUG PROGRAM CONFIDENTIALITY, WHEN APPPLICABLE), § 44-22-100, AND S.C. CODE 
(SCDMH PATIENT CONFIDENTIALITY). IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE 
INTENDED RECIPIENT OR RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERING THE MESSAGE TO THE 
INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, 
DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION, OR THE INFORMATION CONTAINED 
WITHIN IT, IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED AND MAY SUBJECT THE VIOLATOR TO CIVIL AND/OR 
CRIMINAL PENALTIES. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE 
NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY BY TELEPHONE, REPLY E-MAIL OR FAX USING THE PHONE 
NUMBER OR ADDRESS IDENTIFIED IN THIS COMMUNICATION AND DESTROY OR DELETE 
ALL COPIES OF THIS COMMUNICATION AND ALL ATTACHMENTS.
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